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who are individual SA Quilters members if they have their badges, then let me know who
still needs their badge from your group and we will try to organise how to get the badges
to them. 

I would like to congratulate both Riverton and Cleve groups on their successful exhibitions
in August. I was lucky enough to get to both and see their beautiful work. Photos are at
the end of the newsletter. Orange Tree Quilters, Inman Quilters, Northern Yorke Peninsula
Quilters, Clare Quilters, Port Lincoln Textiles, Quilting and Fibre, Marion Quilters Circle
and Golden Harvest Quilters all had articles in July and August I-Patches, thank you, your
contributions make an exciting read.

Sister Groups have now been emailed contact details of a Sister Group. I wish the groups
lots of fun with new friendships and can’t wait to hear about what the groups get up to.
Happy quilting everyone,
Rosanne  

Email: vicepresident.saquilters@gmail.com
Phone: 0447 005 072

Website: www.saquilters.org.au

PLEASE distribute newsletter to all of your affiliate group members.

I hope groups are enjoying your stitching and
friendships. I was invited to join in one of
Purple Patches meetings. This group was
created through friendships and meet solely to
make charity quilts. Thank you for the invite, I
really appreciated seeing what you get up to
and enjoyed helping you with the speed
basting. This group also shared their lovely
quilts at the August SA Quilters meeting.

For those of you attending Rural Roundup
please note further information on the flier.
Planning has started for Country Forum 2025.
If you have suggestions of what you would like
to see/do at this event, please send them
through.

We have a number of members who haven’t
received their 40th Year badges yet. There are
too many to post out so I am asking for your
help. Can you ask those in your group



UP COMING
EXHIBITIONS

October is a busy month for affiliate group quilting
exhibitions. There are four that I know of: 

Shared Stitches Quilting Group of Mannum ‘Creative
Quilting by the River’ 5th-6th  
Silver City Quilters Biannual Exhibition 5th-6th  
Port August ‘Spring into Spring’ 11th-12th 
 Tea Tree Gully Quilt Display 25th-27th 

Groups could support these exhibitions by organising a car or
bus load of quilty friends and making a day of exhibition and
quilt shop hopping. See the promotion flyers for more details. 

When you have an upcoming exhibition please send me or the Communications Team a
flyer for publishing in I-Patch, on Facebook and Instagram. You are also welcome to
share in person at Guild meetings. The Communications Team can be reached via email:
saquilters@gmail.com

Riverton Quilt Exhibition

Cleve Quilt Exhibition
Apologies: I forgot to take a

photo on initial visit. When I went
back there was only 3 of the 8

that were there earlier!


